ANDOVER CENTRAL

31-35 ELM ST., P.O. BOX G, ANDOVER, NY 14806

SCHOOL DISTRICT

PHONE: 607-478-8491 • FAX: 607-478-8833

Dear ACS Community,

I would like to take the time to give you some important information for our spring sports season. We will have modified baseball and softball, varsity softball and baseball, and varsity tennis. Due to lack of numbers, we have merged modified baseball and modified softball with Whitesville Central School. We will be splitting facility usage, using both schools for practices and games on a week-to-week basis. Please check the schedule to see game location. All of our schedules can be found on our website under "ATHLETICS" or at www.sectionvny.org/public/genie/783/school/5960/.

With the spring season, and with updated guidelines for outdoor gatherings, our spectator policy for all home sporting events will be as follows:

- Spectators are required to wear a mask when standing. When they are socially
 distanced and seated, their mask may come off. We will not be providing seating.
- We will not be requiring a sign-in sheet for spectators, but ask that you maintain social distancing and stay away from the field, court and dugouts.

We strongly encourage families, friends and community members to come support our sports teams, especially since our student-athletes have had limited fan attendance so far this year due to NYS regulations. My hope is that we can create a strong atmosphere of support and positivity for our student-athletes this spring so our level of interest in all sports moving forward can increase. If you have any questions please feel free to reach out.

Thank You,

Jacob Bannerman
Athletic Director
jbannerman@andovercsd.org
607-478-8491 ext. 246